
We have worship in church
and online at 10.30am.

The service will be streamed on Zoom.
How to get into the streamed service is

circulated by E.mail during the week, and
is also posted on our website and other

social media sites.
<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><>

Each Sunday we are creating a short
special online service. It should be

available on Sundays. The easiest way to
“find” it is to go to the front of our

website and simply click on the link.
https://stcyprianslenzie.com
The video will also be on social media,

particularly our facebook page, as well as other
local facebook pages.

<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><>

If you would like to get something into
the Link please let our Rector Les

Ireland know on 0141-776 3866 or e-
mail rector@stcyprianslenzie.com by

teatime on Wednesday evenings.
Thanks.

Please note, for the foreseeable future the Link –
our weekly newsletter – will only be available

online. If someone wants a paper version, we are
happy to print one off and get it to you. Just contact

the Rector.

 Readings set for 2nd  May (Easter 5):
Acts  8: 26-40;  Psalm 22: 25-31

1John 4:7-21;        John 15:1-8.
 

Collect: Almighty God, your Son Jesus Christ is the way, the truth, 
and the life.  Give us grace to love one another and walk in the 
way of his commandments, who lives and reigns with you and the 
Holy Spirit, one God, now and for ever.

Sunday 2nd May
Anglican: The Episcopal Church in Jerusalem and the Middle 
East.
Diocesan: The Anglican Chaplaincy at the Univeristy of Glasgow 
(Kevin Francis).

3rd: Migrant workers and travelling people.
4th: Marriage and family life.
5th: Those training for ordained and lay ministries within the 
Scottish Episcopal Church.
6th: Retired Bishops Gergor Duncan, Idris Jones, John Taylor and 
Gordon Mursell, and all clergy in Post-Retiral Ministry.
7th: All victims of rape and sexual abuse and their families.
8th: Thanksgiving for God’s gift of life and love in Jesus.
<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><>
Please pray for these people: Barbara Fairlee, Rosa Revell and 
her sister; Bob And Gill Anderson; Shaunda Day, Justina Oguogu; 
Kennedy Fraser; Duncan and Shona Naysmith; Jean McLean and 
her mother;  Jean Dick, Jean Kinnon, Margaret Conway; Susan 
Frost; Alan Paterson; Karen Rose; and those whose names are in 
the “Prayer Book” at the back of church.
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Through these difficult times we are keen that people
don’t feel isolated or in need. If you need any help, or

simply want to chat to someone, feel free to phone the
Rector at any time on  0141 776 3866.

People at St. Cyprian’s have already been incredibly generous to 
the Bishop’s Lent Appeal. However, if you were planning to make a
donation, could you please let us have it as soon as possible so we 
can get it sent off as soon as possible. Many thanks.

Thursday 13th May is Ascension Day. We will be having a
service to mark Ascension Day on Zoom at 10.00am – 
we will send out the zoom codes nearer the time. 

St. Cyprian’s Vestry will be meeting next Sunday - 9th May. If there 
is anything you would like us to discuss please let the Rector or 
the Secretary – Mary Boyd – know.

https://stcyprianslenzie.com/

